Cody Smith

From: Cody Smith
Sent: Friday, February 12, 2021 2:54 PM
Subject: RFP: Deschutes Market Rd/Hamehook Rd Intersection Improvement

To Whom It May Concern:

Deschutes County Road Department has received proposals in response to the above-referenced RFP from the following
firms (listed in alphabetic order):

e Century West Engineering

e Harper Houf Peterson Righellis, Inc.

e Parametrix

The proposal evaluation committee will now begin evaluating and scoring proposals. Scoring results will be provided to
you upon completion of the committee’s evaluation.

Thank you for the time and effort that you and your team members have spent in preparing your proposal in response
to the above-referenced RFP.

Sincerely,

Cody Smith, P.E. | County Engineer

61150 SE 27" Street | Bend, Oregon 97702
Office: (541) 322-7113

Email: Cody.Smith@deschutes.org
Website: www.deschutes.org/road




